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ISSUE: RECREATION AND TOURISM 

“I am pleased that both houses have supported legislation I sponsored in the Senate to create the Edwin

(Buzz) M. Schwenk Memorial Preserve.  It is indeed a fitting tribute to Buzz, who was a staple of East

End politics with an amazing ability to charm people through his expression and delivery.  His humanistic

spirit and sense of compassion are sorely missed.  The dedication of this preserve will ensure that Buzz’s

legacy will long endure the passage of time.”
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